OLIVIA D. CARNEGIE

527 E. Union St., #202 e« Pasadena, CA 91101 « 626.568-0389 o oliviacamegie@yahoo.com

October 14, 2002

The Honorable Chris Holden
Council Member, District 3
City of Pasadena

100 North Garfield Avenue
Room 237

Pasadena, CA 91109

Re: Resignation from Human Relations Commission
Dear Council Member Holden:

It is with great regret that | submit this ietter as my notice of resignation from the volunteer
position of District 3 representative on the city of Pasadena Human Relations Commission.

As | expressed to Jacqueline Mcintyre at the time of my appointment, although | sought out the
opportunity to serve the city of Pasadena on the Human Relations Commission because of the
importance of human relations issues in the city, | was concerned about the time commitment
necessary to serve in this very important position. Unfortunately, my concemns have proven
true. My current graduate school course load does not avail the time necessary to serve the
city to the best of my ability on the Commission.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the city of Pasadena as a Human Relations
Commissioner. Although | only served for a short period, the experience was valuable, and |
hope to have the opportunity to serve a full term in the future.

Sincerely,

id D. Carnegie

cc: The Honorable Bill Bogaard, Mayor, City of Pasadena
Nat Nehdar, Human Relations Commission Chairperson
Sonya Amos, City of Pasadena Human Resources / Staff Representative
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